
Here is what civic partners are saying: 

Tania Menesse, President and CEO of Cleveland Neighborhood Progress 

“The Euclid Beach Neighborhood Plan will create a vibrant future for Greater Collinwood. Smart 

planning and strong partnerships are critical to achieving our collective goal. We are proud to be leading 

a comprehensive housing study for the North Shore Collinwood neighborhood which will promote a 

mixed income community that will allow a diverse group of residents to share in all the amenities that 

Collinwood has to offer.” 

Matt Zone, Senior Vice President of Western Reserve Land Conservancy 

“We have asked the community for their input, and they have provided it. The Euclid Beach 

Neighborhood Plan is a catalyst for smart city planning and economic development in the Greater 

Collinwood community. We vow to continue treating the residents of Euclid Beach Mobile Home 

Community with the respect and kindness they deserve. In addition to a tenants-only meeting planned 

for next week, we will work with each of the tenants to create a transition plan that is fair and 

equitable.” 

Brian M. Zimmerman, CEO of Cleveland Metroparks   

“Cleveland Metroparks has stewarded Euclid Beach, Villa Angela and Wildwood Parks for nearly a 

decade. Even prior to that, conversations around the future use of neighboring parcels of land had been 

taking place within the community. Cleveland Metroparks is excited about its role in partnering and 

investing in east side lakefront opportunities, including continuing to establish Euclid Beach, Villa Angela 

and Wildwood Parks as a regionally significant destination for public lakefront access, recreation and 

community connections. We look forward to working with the community on the next steps relative to 

the recommendations of the proposed Euclid Beach Neighborhood Plan.” 

 


